
 

 

Dear Earl Grey Membership, 

Welcome to Radius Credit Union (RCU)! We have a bright future ahead of us, and our team is excited to 
welcome you, our loyal Earl Grey Members. 

Earl Grey has an impressive nearly 70-year history having a Credit Union, and we at Radius are honoured 
to carry on the legacy created by those before us. At Radius our vision is to work together to strengthen 
our communities and provide the best options to meet your financial needs. We thank you for trusting 
us to deliver these services and be a part of your community. 

As you likely already know, the competent and friendly staff you have always known at the branch, 
remain the same today. A big thank-you goes out to each of the Earl Grey staff team for their extra 
efforts and patience through this conversion. Transitions like this are not easy, but there’s no one else 
we would rather partner with. 

January 1st was the official date of our new partnership, and our teams have been very busy ensuring all 
the background technology pieces will come together as we merge our banking systems into one on the 
weekend of May 12 -14, 2023. Watch for further information on potential service interruptions on this 
particular weekend and all the great things coming your way starting May 15th. 

You may have already benefitted from some changes such as access to expanded wealth services or 
more lending products or larger lending limits. After May 15th you can look forward to even more 
options such as a new user-friendly online banking platform and mobile banking app, Deposit Anywhere, 
several new products such as youth accounts, longer term deposits and US Dollar accounts. 

Even though the name has changed, this does not mean any work is required on your part. All 
MemberCard Debit Cards and cheques will be replaced at renewal time and be embossed or updated 
with the Radius brand. 

The Radius Board of Directors has led us to be a rural based member-centric organization, formed by 
building relationships and applying the true co-operative principle. We at Radius would like to send a 
special thank-you to Dawn Butz, who will join our Radius Board of Directors on behalf of the 
communities served by the Earl Grey branch.  

For more information about Radius Credit Union please visit www.radiuscu.com or follow us on social 
media, @RadiusCreditUnion. Once again, thank you for the opportunity to work with you and your 
families – we look forward to growing together in the years to come. 

E.H. (Ted) Struthers 
Chief Executive Officer 
Radius Credit Union Limited 

http://www.radiuscu.com/

